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Today we welcomed our 2024 Prep students for their third transition day, and it was
wonderful to see how they had already started to adjust to our school environment. 

All Year 5 students enrolled in Victorian schools, including ours, received a FREE
Little Angler Kit. Our Year 5 students were excited to look through their kits today.
The kits include a rod, reel with line, tackle tray, some tackle and information on how
to use them to catch a fish. 

Selby Fair
With only 4 sleeps until the Selby Fair we are all very excited and hoping that the
weather gods smile on us. For those that have been allocated space in the hall, you
will be able to set up on Saturday afternoon from 3pm - 5pm or Sunday from
7:30am. 

Camps and Activities 
Over the coming weeks, we have several exciting activities planned including Year
3/4 camp, Year 1 Fun Night and Year 2 Sleepover plus many more exacting events.  
Some students will be so excited they can’t wait, and others will be quite anxious
about being away from home. Many, many students express that camps are one of
the best experiences of the school year, so we hope all children will participate. 
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CALENDAR
Sunday 12th November

Selby Spring Fair

Wednesday 29th November

Year 3/4 Camp departs

Friday 1st December

Year 3/4 Camp returns

Tuesday 12th December

Statewide Transition day
Prep 2024 Parent Info Evening

Thursday 7th December

Year 2 Sleepover

Monday 11th December 

Year 6 Graduation

Tuesday 19th December

Curriculum Day - No Students

Wednesday 20th December

Curriculum Day No students

Wednesday 6th December

Volunteers Morning Tea

Friday 24th November

Christmas Celebration

Working Bee Thank you
Thank you, students and staff returned to freshened grounds last
Monday, all thanks to the incredible 'Working Bee' efforts of some
amazing parent and student volunteers. The day was bathed in
sunshine and was a perfect opportunity to get some maintenance,
gardening and cleaning done.

Capital Works
It is with great excitement that we announce our new playground will
be installed over the coming fortnight. If all goes to plan, we aim to
have the playground fully operational by the start of December.

The retaining wall works are continuing with an estimated finish date
of mid-December. The project has been slightly more complicated
than initially planned but we should not have any issues for many years
to come once the works have been completed. 

Parent Payments 2023
A quick reminder to those who may still like to contribute for 2023 that
Compass Course confirmations are still open (or you can call the
office) and that every cent goes towards providing consumables,
resources, learning environments equipment learning support staff
….and the list goes on.
 
As you know, without your contributions we could simply not provide
the breadth and depth of education we do at Selby Primary School. 
 
Parent Payment Arrangements 2024 
Together with the Selby Primary School, School Council and in line with
DET guidelines we will soon be providing information on Parent
Payment Contributions (Formerly School Fees) for 2024. For now,
however, we can report that fees have been frozen at the current rate,
options will be provided giving families the flexibility to contribute
each term to spread the cost. Support will be provided for those
experiencing hardship.

World Teacher's Day
Friday 27th October, we celebrated World Teacher's Day. It's a great
honour and privilege to be working alongside such a remarkable team
of teachers. THANK YOU! I encourage families to express their
gratitude for our teachers that support your children, as they learn,
grow, play and develop.
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It’s finally here!

The Selby Fair will be happening this 
weekend from 10am - 2pm! 

Come along to enjoy activities, food, shopping and more!  

Students and families have been busily preparing
obstacle courses, wrapping paper to sell and cookies to

decorate as well as learning to face paint for the big day! 
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On Tuesday 24th October Liam B and
Adara G competed in the Emerald

District Rotary Speech Contest. Both
students wrote and presented awe

inspiring speeches. Liam chose the topic
‘If only you knew what I know’ and spoke

from the perspective of a rock on the
edge of the ocean, telling of all the

things both good and bad that it has
witnessed over hundreds of years. Adara
chose to speak on the topic ‘The Power

of Kindness’ and explained how
important kindness is regardless of how

big or small the act is.
Both students did an amazing job

presenting in front of a large crowd from
the 6 EDEC schools and delivering

powerful messages.

Rotary speech contestRotary speech contest
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On Friday 3rd November, Year 5 students participated in Indoor
Soccer against other EDEC schools in Mt Evelyn. A great day
was had by all with the Mixed Team walking away as Overall
WINNERS!!! Thanks to Sunni (mixed), Noah (boys) and Jasmin
(girls) for coaching on the day and sharing their fantastic
knowledge and sportsmanship.

year 5 indoor socceryear 5 indoor soccer
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